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Europaisches Drachenmuseum
Museumsstraße
 Hesse
Deutschland


Dear Kinder,

Please find enclosed one of our most precious exhibits. 

We have heard that you learnt about the Kingston Frost Dragon. We are sending you 2 eggs that are believed to be from the Tyne Mud Dragon. They are the only Tyne Mud Dragon eggs ever to have been found. They have been in our museum for nearly 30 years, but still have not hatched. 

Please feel free to look at them, but do not touch them as they are very fragile. 

We hope you enjoy looking at the eggs. We will send an escorted vehicle to collect them in a few days.

Yours sincerely


Greta Müller
Kopf der Artefakte
credimus in dracones
